
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/20/2024 2:24:47 AM

First name: Dziugas

Last name: Radzius

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to say I support climbing in wilderness areas. And to say I oppose to the proposed ban

on anchors in our country's wilderness areas. Anchors are essential for climbing. Banning and removing them will

create serious safety issues and make this key recreational opportunity nearly impossible. 


